
On 6 Sep 2021, at 08:42, rachel.taplin@holbornassets.co.uk wrote: 

 

Dear Pawel, 

Further to the advice we provided to you earlier in the year, unfortunately, we 
collected VAT in error and would therefore be grateful if you could provide your bank 
details, by return, so that we can refund this overpayment to you. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

Kind regards, 

Rachel 

Rachel Taplin 
Financial Services Administrator | Holborn Assets Ltd 
  
Suite 5, Chester House | 79 Dane Road 
Sale | Cheshire | M33 7BP 
Tel: +44 (0) 161 969 2646 
  
rachel.taplin@holbornassets.co.uk 
www.holbornassets.co.uk 
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